NC/JC
18 August 2018
Dear Parent / Carer
Higher Education Parents’ Information Evening – Wednesday 29th August.
You and your child are cordially invited to attend this evening meeting which will take place in the Assembly Hall from 6.30pm. It is designed, primarily, for parents of students who intend to apply for entry to Higher Education in 2018.
We will provide information on the school timeline for applications as well as the support available from the school. 

Lesley Stokes, from Edinburgh University will be present to talk about the process of Choosing and Applying.  A representative from Edinburgh College will be available to outline access to Higher Education through college courses.  LEAPS will be represented to talk about the support they provide to pupils in terms of widening access to Higher Education.  SAAS will be represented to cover the area of Student Finance.
In a climate in which it is becoming increasingly challenging to secure a University place, and in view of the complexities of Student Finance, we hope that this will provide you with an opportunity to find out how you can work with us to support your child.
We look forward to seeing you there.
Yours sincerely
Neil Chisholm
Depute Headteacher

